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My name is Chas 
Filipski and as 
President Elect of 
our Club, I was 
asked by the Di-
rector of today’s 
program, Shellie 
Marshall, to 
speak to you 
about some of my 
experiences with-
in Rotary and spe-
cifically within this 
club.  
 

On its face, speaking about Rotary is a fairly 
benign request. That most Rotarians can do it 
is a testimonial in itself. However, it was more 
difficult than I thought to distill my thoughts for 
this talk.  That is probably because - upon re-
flection, there are truly so many lasting posi-
tives about being a Rotarian.  
 
So what is this Rotary thing? Well, in my view, 
I see two distinct Rotary’s. Mainstream Rotary 
or Rotary International - which is the entity 
you’ve all probably heard about, the one with 
1.3 million members worldwide, philanthropic 
participation, polio eradication (almost there) 
as well as countless worldwide programs de-
signed to better help our fellow man and pro-
mote “goodwill and friendship” in the process.  
 
The other Rotary, for me, is My Rotary and is 
likely part of the reason you’re sitting with us 
today. The Rotary that will touch your world 
more directly. Perhaps it’s in the personal re-
lationship of the individual who invited you 
here today. Perhaps it’s the unique venue 
where we are today - our Rotary House that 
was built by this club. Perhaps it’s something 
you’ve heard about Rotary or Rotarians 
around Calgary that may have piqued your 
interest in philanthropic endeavors.  
 
Whatever the reason, you’re here, and our 
Club, South Club, is your gateway to the net-
work of clubs that make up the larger picture 
of Rotary and being a Rotarian. 

INSIDE THIS BULLETIN 

https://bit.ly/2IKLlVc
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So here’s a little of my story... 
 
My introduction to this organization and to this club was sometime around 1968. My late father, Gene, 
joined this very Club in that year under then President George Adam who is still with us. As a matter fact, 
let me tell this quick fact about George. Mr. Adam is a charter member of this club and was inducted in 
February 1955. That makes him a member of this Club longer than I’ve been alive. George is slowing 
down quite a bit these days, but it’s still a pleasure to see him whenever he’s here. My point is that he’s a 
unique tie to the very foundation of our Club’s beginning - besides the fact that he’s an incredibly great 
guy!. 
 
Now back when my father joined, South Club had a fundraiser called the Spring Sale. It was a very beauti-
ful name for a very ugly fundraiser. In a nutshell, the Rotarians of this Club would go around the City and 
pick up the junk that people would donate. I guess I shouldn’t say junk as much as I should say “mostly 
junk”. And that junk was heavy!! 
 
It was appliances of all kinds - washers, dryers, stoves, fridges - anything like that and mountains of cloth-
ing would all be picked up in cars and trucks by the members - and some of their kids - and brought back 
onto the grounds here. It was so long ago that I can’t quite remember where it was. At that hall were virtu-
ally all the spouses of the Rotarians who at that time were called Rotary Ann’s and my late mother Marge 
was one of them. They are now known as our Partners and they are Partners in every sense of the word. I 
could spend quite a while on their contribution. Typically they are the spouses of members of this Club. As 
such, they have a naturally strong voice in what they see are needs within our community. They comple-
ment everything we do as Rotarians - hold their own meetings, elect their own Board and we are lucky to 
have their dedication. The Partners are another unique part of our Club. There are only a handful of such 
associations in Rotary. 
 
Back to my story. Those amazing ladies spent hour after hour - often well into the night - sorting through 
the mounds of clothes - separating- pricing - categorizing and laying them out on tables that were row upon 
row. They would then direct us where to put the heavy appliances. All of this in preparation for the early 
morning start of the sale. Whatever was made on the sale of those items would be put in the coffers of the 
club for donations to worthwhile causes. The rest of the “junk” would be hauled away which was done by 
Club members. As a teenager, whose father volunteered me to lift everything heavy in sight - I cannot tell 
you how little I enjoyed those weekends.  
 
Most of all, however, I lamented my inability to find the unbridled fun and laughter that permeated every 
Rotarian and Partner that was involved that weekend. They laughed and joked constantly no matter how 
dreary the work was. I had no clue as to how one found joy in that sea of misery. This was the same laugh-
ter and joking that I witnessed in my folks every time an event had Rotary attached to it. 
 
Mercifully, the idea of the Dream Home was born right around that time. For a young person, the Calgary 
Stampede was all about midway rides, food, dressing up like a cowboy and maybe talking to a cowgirl or 
two. I can still recall negotiating with my father my time allotted for Stampeding vis-à-vis my time selling 
dream home tickets. While it crimped my style a bit - this was much easier than hauling fridges! 
 
Fast forward to 1996. My education and career took me away from Calgary, and it had had been almost 3 
decades since I had lived here. I had lost contact with those that I knew. Calgary had grown and was al-
most unrecognizable. I made the decision to seek out membership in the South Club - my father’s club. 
This was almost entirely because my father had recently passed and I sought personal solace in a place 
where people my father loved convened. A place that I saw him laugh, joke, and always be happy.  
 
I remembered one person in particular from those youthful Rotary days that knew my folks well and would 
give me the straight scoop on Rotary. His name was Ken Copithorne. Ken and another great member of 
this Club, Ed Whitaker, brought me into this Club in late 1996 under then-President Mel Gray. From that 
first day as an official Rotarian I began to see and feel what my folks were enjoying about Rotary. 
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I recall early on in my membership, my wife Terri once very innocently asking me what did I see in hanging 
out with these people that were mostly my parents’ age? The answer is reinforced to me every Thursday. 
Rotary will do that to you. I guess I should say it’s not Rotary as much as the people of Rotary who will 
entwine and embrace you in that cocoon of friendship and comradery - every time. 
 
What has allowed South Club to do some great work in this community and beyond is because people in 
this Club along the way have continued to push the Club to greater heights. New members working along-
side the seasoned members will do extraordinary things. Since we think big and act big we have - become 
big. It continues to this day. You’ll see some of our “big think” work in the video we have for you today. The 
fact that we have a video is, in itself a measure of the possibilities of this Club. The video was produced by 
a couple members of our Club.  
 
I’m also going to tell you that what makes it FUN here is those people you’ll meet. I know that sounds like 
something out of a Dr. Seuss book, but it is true! When I joined this Club, as I said, I knew a couple of my 
father’s friends, but I really didn’t know anyone else. For many years now, I have enjoyed great friendships 
with some who joined this Club before and after me. Guys like Fitzy, Blades, Jimmy, Joey, BW, Markus 
and The Big Man to name a few. Currently, I sit on our board of directors with the fellow that I was 
inducted with - David Young. My relationship with all members of this Club has been on a level that contin-
ues to benefit me to this day. 
 
It is also an honor to have the opportunity to build personal relationships with extraordinary long-time 
members of the Calgary business community. I won’t make them feel awkward by naming names as that 
is the hallmark of those who are most admired - they do not seek recognition - they just get things done. 
And we all know who they are.  Lessons learned every meeting. 
 
Doing fulfilling work that has an impact in our community is always great. That’s nothing new to anybody - 
but to do it with people you genuinely like and admire makes it so easy. And that is the South Club. 
 
Because of the people and vision of this Club, I promise you that there is something for you here. If our 
committees don’t quite have the particular passion you might seek - no matter - create it! Bring your partic-
ular passion to our Club. Most often, you’ll find a kindred spirit to engage your ideas and see them to frui-
tion. 
 
Ladies and gentlemen, I’ve tried to weave some sort of thread through all of these little anecdotes, but I’m 
also quite aware of the fact that I can occasionally wander in trying to stay on point. So here it is. Simply, if 
you are interested in Rotary and philanthropic endeavors and what that might bring to your world - you 
have a unique opportunity - right here - right now. This Club.  
 
If you think of yourself as a leader - join this Club of Champions. If you think of yourself as an enthusiastic 
contributor - join this Club of impassioned advocates. If you’re a type A person, join this club of type AA 
people. If you find yourself looking for ways to apply your efforts to help others - this - is your Club.  
 
Make no mistake. Sometimes you will be challenged. However, if you are truly one of those who enjoys 
being around committed, intelligent, outspoken, hard-working people who like to act big and think big - 
check us out. If you join - and involve yourself - I promise you, you will not be disappointed.  
 
On behalf of our President Ron Prokosch his board of directors and all my fellow South Club members, we 
appreciate your being here today but more importantly for heeding the inner voice that compelled you to 
come. 
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Chad Hason: As one of the newest and youngest members of Rotary I am often 
asked by friends, family and the nice lady at the parking booth what it is exactly that I’m 
doing here. For me - that answer has shifted over the two years I’ve been coming to 
meetings.  At first, my intentions for coming were simply to learn more about a club I 
had seen around town, but never really understood. At the very least I figured I’d get 
some leads on some new business. I have, but that’s not why I’m here.  
 
I’ve always believed that if you’re the smartest person in the room, you’re in the wrong 
room. And that if you aren’t learning, you’re losing. I strongly believe that this is the right 
room for anyone that wants to get a little smarter. This club presents the opportunity to 
rub elbows with leaders of every industry and I cherish the conversations and friend-
ships I’ve made here, even over just a short time. More importantly, Rotary club gives 
the opportunity to give back. In fact, they make it easy.  
 
So I would say that the reason I’m in Rotary is because I genuinely want to be surrounded by people that 
agree we can always be better. But our numbers need to be greater. This motto, this clubs passion, it is 
not something that is exclusive to seniors, nor is it something that can be sustained by them.  
 
It is up to a new generation of men and women to take up the mantle and ensure sustainability for this 
amazing club and its passion for helping others. I am encouraged by the willingness to embrace this next 
generation but believe we still have a long way to go to ensure we continue to attract the very best this city 
has to offer. The very best of every race, sex, age and ability.  
 
When they ask why I am a Rotary Club member (and they all have) I say it’s because I love telling its story, 
with myself as one of the characters in it, but I look even more forward to how that story is evolving in a 
way that will have me talking less to people that are bewildered by my participation, and 
much more to peers who see it as a great fit for their life as well.  
 
Dana Hunter  Dana was the youngest Rotarian in Canada for 5 years when she 
joined. Her father had her involved with Rotary since she was 12 years old and she 
stayed involved due to the focus on Polis ad her father had polio. Dana feels that our 
Club is her ‘chosen family’ as we help, answer questions, give great hugs, and show 
they care. She has loved being involved with the Dream Home and with Stampede Lot-
teries – come and join us! 
 
Hugh Delaney My first contact with Rotary was in 1949/50. John Stein (now de-
ceased) and I were selected to attend Regina Rotary Club every 6 weeks. We learned 
that business people participated in many city charitable organizations as responsible citizens to provide 
for support of various needy organizations. We learned the 4-way test. John eventually 
graduated in law and married and moved to Calgary and joined Calgary South. I eventu-
ally moved to Calgary and John sponsored me into Rotary.  
 
When we produced a program for Regina Rotary I was chosen to lead a sing song and 
do fines for various absorbed reasons! When I got back to Champion High School the 
principal told us a Mr. Critttenden at CKCK radio called to have me do an audition as an 
announcer. Eventually I went down and did an audition.  I had never thought about radio 
and was atrocious trying to be Lorne Greene and Earl Cameron! Ultimately they said I 
could learn and they hired me for July and August. I went to university one year and 
filled in when people were sick or needed holidays.  
 
I fell in love with the business and after university I went to my home in the Yukon, built a nest egg and 
flew out to Regina. No jobs, so I stayed in the Yukon and went to the station daily until an opening took 
place. After 2.5 months the station called with an opening in the news. I said just get me in!  I was a news 
reporter. Then I saw that the guys driving Cadillac’s and Lincoln’s were the salesmen. I applied 3 times 
when openings came. Finally they hired me in sales. Also in 1954 the radio station for a television license 
and Mr. Crittenden told me I was going to be the weatherman. Ultimately, I moved to Winnipeg and then 
Calgary. I was always aware of the Rotary Clubs emphasis on being a complete person working and sup-
porting the Rotary participation in the community. Is been a great ride. Rotary takes care of the community 
I live in. It is a great time and you give it something and it will come right back to you! 
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Introduction of New Member Michael Vandezande: Mike Ruttan as 
Michel Vandezande’s Sponsor said that today it is my pleasure to intro-
duce Michael Vandezande, soon to be our newest member. I have been for-
tunate to get to know Michael over the past few years through common con-
nections and community service activities. Over that time, I observed that he 
exhibited many of the values that are consistent with Rotary and thought he 
would make a great Rotarian …. so the recruitment process began.   
 
Michael is married to Maria who is an elementary school teacher and they 
have two great children, his daughter Giuliana is three and his son Anthony 
is 18 months old. He is a very involved father and spends most of his free time with the children in swim-
ming, skating, and going to the zoo. 
 
In those rare moments where he has some free time Michael plays beer league hockey and enjoys sports 
of all kinds. He has also recently taken up an interest in wine so I suspect you may see him out at wine 
club, Christine.  
 
I will note that bringing Michael into the club will add a bit of confusion. Professionally, Michael is an ac-
countant CPA/CA. Michael works for a local firm, Mathews and Company and focuses on tax. We should 
all be very impressed that he is able to join us today with today being a significant tax deadline for some 
filings. 
 
This was a very brief introduction and I would encourage you all introduce yourselves to Michael and get to 
know him better. I will now hand the  mic over to Earl Huson to conduct the induction. 
 
Induction: Earl Huson We have fun in our Club and this is one of those occasions now that is more 
formal. 
 

The induction ceremony at this meeting is so appropriate with so many potential new 
members in attendance. President Ron, fellow Rotarians and guests. This is a special hon-
or and privilege for me to be inducting a new member Michael Vandezande as our newest 
Calgary South member. We thank you Michael Ruttan for introducing you to Rotary and 
specifically the Rotary Club or Calgary South. When we all think back, we each enjoy sev-
eral milestones that are life changing, we go through life focused on family and career and 
that is as it should be. Usually at some point as a balancing factor we realize that we 
should give back to society and our communities. We hopefully believe that joining Rotary 
is a life altering moment. It usually is for Rotarians and we hope that it will be for you too.  
 

You have been chosen for membership in the Rotary Club of Calgary South because your fellow members 
believe you to be a leader in your business and community. We wish you to educate us in your business 
and we will reciprocate. Rotary ideals and principles should be carried to friends and associates. While 
membership in Rotary is an honor and a privilege, it involves obligations. One of the great benefits of Rota-
ry is fellowship and the mutual confidence that it inspires. We at the Rotary Club of Calgary South feel that 
we have a very special Club and that you will be a big part of being special.  
 
We pledge to do our part to make you feel welcome and we would ask that you return it to the mutual bene-
fit of all. Good Rotarians should constantly keep before them the primary 
objective of Rotary ‘Service Above Self’. This is our motto and we expect 
Rotarians to live up to this ideal. As Rotarians, we all live by the Rotary 4-
way test you on the yellow banner to my left. Please make a note recogniz-
ing ‘all’ and we believe that these principles and ideals of Rotary will be 
safe in your hands. We also know that we will receive much from you in 
help and service which will enable all of us to be better Rotarians. We are a 
team and in this together. On behalf of the Rotary Club of Calgary South 
and Rotary International we welcome you to our Rotary wheel, which faces 
inward for friendship and fellowship and outward in service to our commu-
nity and around the world.  Michael, we enthusiastically welcome you to 
Rotary Club of Calgary South. For all of us to you … Welcome! President 
Ron will now present you with your new member package, and again – Welcome!  
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Good afternoon and Welcome to the Rotary Club of Calgary South for Feb-
ruary 28

th
, 2019. Today’s theme is “All About Membership” 

 
Please join Lisa Fernandes in the singing of O’ Canada and Rotary Grace 
 
Head Table: Glen Godlonton (Director), Chas Filipski (President-
Elect), Dana Hunter, Chad Hason, Hugh Delaney. Shellie Marshall 
(Recruitment Committee Chair) was acknowledged for the fantastic event 
she has organized! 
 
Bulletin Editor: Luanne Whitmarsh  Photographer: Clive Pringle 
 
 
Visitors and Guests: Ben Steblecki 
Before introductions Ben told us a story!  
 
A Rotary member parked his vehicle by 
the Rotary Mattamy Park and had a 
nap.  
 
A cyclist knocked on his window and 
asked ‘do you know what time it is?’ to 
which the member said 2:15 and fell 
back to sleep.  
 

Then, another knock on the door and the cyclist asked ‘what 
time is it?’ to which the member said 2:30 and prior to going 
back to sleep the member put a sign on the window saying ‘I 
don’t know what time it is’!.  
 
He fell back to sleep and again a knock at the door and a cyclist 
said ‘it is 3:00!!”.  
 

Sergeant-At-Arms: John Fitzsimmons  
 
John began by fining himself. John attended a recent fund-
raiser where the late Sam Switzer and John were listed on 
the same publication. John said “Sam and I are finally on the 
same page”. He then proceeded to give up his fine to the 
club. 
 
The tag team of John Fitzsimmons, Jim Fitzowich and Joe 
Connelly asked Shellie (Wilson-Roybould) Marshall on 
the temporary charge of honesty and concern of her being 
pushed to disclose!! There is no photo of Joe … because … 

why? Seriously Joe was farther back in the room enjoying the company of Darlene Switzer-
Foster. 

Such great sports! A great laugh was had by all!!  
 

Downtown Club Guest  
Bruce Williams won $155.00 
on the 50/50 Draw 
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New Member Celebration: Carol Rosdobutko If you are ready for FUN, giggles and laughter 
and to have lots of auction items to buy then the Up, up and away event is where you need to be 
on April 11

th
. Dr. Shirley Best is going to entertain us with her comedy! See you there!!  

Please see flyer in the Bulletin and an invite has been sent to you by email 
 
Attendance Recognition: Char-
lie Gouldsborough presented a 
certificate to Michael Zacharki for 
1000 Meetings.  
 
Charlie reminded the Club that 
Terry McDonough who has 
passed away was the inspiration 
to this award!  
 
 
 

2019 Dream Home Update: Jim Bladon Jim let us know that there are 
changes coming to the Dream Home sales. Jim asked the Committee 
members to stand and be acknowledged for all they do for planning. Jim 
noted that the Dream Home is being built and the second floor is going up. 
The Home will be over $1million dollars including $100,000.00 cash! 
 
The 50/50 Split Em will be the Showdown 50 this year. Each night a winner 
will be selected and then those 10 winners will have a ‘showdown’ for the 
grand prize! 
 
We are going ticketless! Craig Stokke is working with Stampede Lotteries 
on the software! Training will be provided! 
 

President Ron: There is an opportunity to spend a few minutes with your host and consider your 
interest in joining Rotary and review that package of materials available to you. What a great 
meeting and seeing all the new faces is great! There are packages for potential members if any-
one wants one.  
 
HAVE A GREAT ROTARY WEEK 
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Click to Register: https://www.crsadmin.com/Gen/EventPlanner/EventClubRegistrationForm.aspx?aid=952 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
New Member Celebration: Up Up and Away 

Click to Register: https://www.crsadmin.com/Gen/EventPlanner/EventClubRegistrationForm.aspx?aid=952 

https://www.crsadmin.com/Gen/EventPlanner/EventClubRegistrationForm.aspx?aid=952
https://www.crsadmin.com/Gen/EventPlanner/EventClubRegistrationForm.aspx?aid=952
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Phil Jackson presented a $9,000 cheque to the Providence Child Develop-

ment Society. Pictured here with Phil is Diane Dehekker, their Resource De-

velopment Officer. The funds will be used for a fluorescent to LED light conversion 

Mark Ambrose present-

ed a cheque to Dave Tod 

on behalf of the Epilepsy 

Association in the 

amount of $3,000 
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NEXT VOLUNTEERING OPPORTUNITY 

The Ronald McDonald House is booked for Tuesday May 7 to prepare Dinner.  5 volun-
teers are needed. Please contact Harry Pelton if you can help out 
 

Email: harryrpelton@gmail.com    

Cell: (403) 585 - 2625 

Home: (403) 244 - 9140 

Rotary Club of Calgary South Awards at SAIT 

Our Rotary Club  provides  scholarships at SAIT  for the Culinary Arts 

and Hospitality Program and the Bob and Gynell Dawson Scholarship. 

The following thank you notes have recently been received from award winners at SAIT. 

Recipient of the Bob and Gynell Dawson Scholarship 
             Student Name: Jung Hyun Moon: Program of Study 

 – Business Administration 
 
Dear Donor: Hi am Jung Hyun Moon,  and recently received a scholarship from you.  I 

really appreciate being a recipient  as I am studying Business Administration  and have 

been struggling with finances .  Before I came to SAIT, I have provided donations when I 

could and I therefore understand how important donations are for people who need 

help. Your generosity makes me motivated to be a good person who is willing to help 

others.  I am enthusiastic and involved in the programs at SAIT and hope to obtain a 

good job and contribute to my community.  Thank you  

Recipient of one of  our Scholarship in Culinary Arts /Hospitality 
Student Name – Kassaundra Baal 

 
  “Thank you so much for your generosity .This support is greatly appreciated and will be 

an immense help towards next semester’s tuition.  Thank you again,  Kassaundra Baal.” 

mailto:harryrpelton@gmail.com
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CALGARY SOUTH ROTARY PARTNERS’ ACTIVITY SCHEDULE 

 

Sarcee Bingo: Thursday during September, October, November, January and April. 
Rose Tea is the first Thursday in May 2019. 
 Contact:   Lois Silverthorne:     403-288-6695   lsilver3@telus.net 
Assistant: Dianne Ostermann:  403-278-3654   ostercms@telus.net 
   
Bridge Club: Our group has become small. All members are invited. We play on  &

  each month: Calgary Golf & Country Club.  Lunch: 11:45, followed by 
bridge.   
Contact:  Norma Carroll: 403-252-2655   crcnec@telusplanet.net      
Carol Cairns:   403-288-3873   cairnsjandc@shaw.ca  
   
Lunch Bunch: Third Thursday of each month (except December and February). Visit some 
of Calgary and area dining gems! 
Contact:   Maureen Watson: 403-246-0497   marenny@shaw.ca 
 
   
Investment Club: The Second Thursday of every month. 9:00 am Breakfast at The Calgary 
Golf & Country Club 
Contact:   Lorna Hamm: 403-720-005   lorna@lornahamm.com 
 

  
Movie Club: Tuesdays (when available) Mixed day/evening times 
Contact:    Denise MacLeod: 403-771-1913   denmacleod@shaw.ca 
  

Keith Davis thought that this photo would 

be great for the Bulletin 

Here is a picture of Glen and Jeanette 
Richardson and Don and Donna 
Mintz working a fun day for Scotts-
dale Sunrise Rotary at the train park 
for families of mental and physically 
challenged children.  

There was entertainment, food and 
games all free to the families. Always a 
heartfelt day to be able to help out. Ja-
net and Rick Matthews were also 
there to help. 

mailto:lsilver3@telus.net
mailto:ostercms@telus.net
mailto:crcnec@telusplanet.net
mailto:cairnsjandc@shaw.ca
mailto:cairnsjandc@shaw.ca
mailto:marenny@shaw.ca
mailto:lorna@lornahamm.com
mailto:denmacleod@shaw.ca
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Health, Wellness & Transportation for January and February 2019 

Contact Earl Huson at: eshuslink@telusplanet.net or: 403 686-0828 if you know of anyone  that is not well, 
that could use a visit or a ride to a Rotary Meeting.  

 
 
 
MARCH 2019: WATER AND SANITATION 
 
Mar 7:     Calgary Search and Rescue Alberta Association 
Mar 14:  St. Patrick’s Day 
Mar 21:  BitQuest CEO Koleya Karringten: Intro to Blockchain and Crypto Currency 
Mar 28:  To Be Determined 
 
APRIL 2019: MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH 
 
Apr 4:   To Be Determined 
Apr 11:  New Member Celebration: Evening Meeting: Hangar Flight Museum 
Click Here: https://www.crsadmin.com/Gen/EventPlanner/EventClubRegistrationForm.aspx?aid=952 

 
Apr 16:  Mustard Seed Dinner Prep and Service 
Apr 18:  Ann Maria Sysiak: Canadian Parks Society 
Apr 24:  Partners Luncheon: Willow Park Golf and Country Club: 11:30 am 
Apr 25:  Bob Sartor: Calgary Airport Authority: Blue Room 
 
MAY 2019: MATERNAL AND CHILD HEALTH 
 
May 2:  Dream Home Registration Kickoff 
May 7:   Ronald McDonald House Dinner: Need 5 Volunteers 
May 9:  St. Mary’s 4 Way Test Contest 
May 16: Janice McTighe: Renfrew Educational Services 
May 23: Stay In School Luncheon: Carriage House Inn 
May 30: To Be Determined 
May 31-June 2: RCCS Invermere Golf and Fellowship Weekend 
 
JUNE 2019: ROTARY FELLOWSHIP 
 
June 6:  To Be Determined 
June 12: Annual Partners Dinner: Willow Park Golf and Country Club: 5:00 pm 
June 13: Stampede President Presentation: Club House 
June 20: Small Grants Charity Day Presentation 
June 27: Changing of the Guard: Location to be Determined 
 
JULY 2019: 
 
July 4:   Dream Home Kickoff 
July 11: No Meeting: On Park: Dream Home Ticket Selling 
July 18: To Be Determined: Location to be determined 
July 25: No Meeting: Stay In School Golf Tournament 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
RCCS Calendar 

mailto:eshuslink@telusplanet.net
https://www.crsadmin.com/Gen/EventPlanner/EventClubRegistrationForm.aspx?aid=952
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Suite 120, 200 Rivercrest Drive SE 
Calgary AB T2C 2V5         Visit us at: www.rotarycs.org 
(403) 244 9788 
 

Office Administrator: Kathyann Reginato  email: kathyann@rotarycs.org   

2018 2019 Club Officers 
President: Ron Prokosch:                        rprokosch@prokoschgroup.com 
President-Elect: Chas Filipski           chasfilipski@gmail.com 
Past President: Bill LeClair            leclair@calgarylaw.com 
Club Secretary: Larry Stein                 larry.stein@shaw.ca 
Treasurer: Don Mintz                    treasurer@rotarycs.org / donmintz@shaw.ca 
Partners Past President: Karen Grant        lkgrant@shaw.ca 
 
2018 2019 Directors 
Club Service: Operations: Len Kushner           lkushner@drivesportswear.com 
Club Service: Membership and Social: Glen Godlonton  glen@godlonton.com 
Club Service: Ways & Means: David Young      dsy39@yahoo.com 
Community Service: Jim Hutchens                 jmh_calgary@hotmail.com 
Community Service: Ways & Means: Dana Hunter     drmuir@shaw.ca 
International & Vocational Service: Kevin MacLeod      kmacleod@moneyadvisor.ca 
Youth Service: Dorothea Schaab          schaabd@telus.net 
 
Other Important Contacts 
Audit Chair: Penny Leckie            penny@taxtherapist.ca 
Communications & Public Image Chair: Toby Oswald-Felker toby@shawlink.ca 

Constitution, Bylaws and Governance: Sherry Austin  srains@shaw.ca 
Dream Home Chair: Jim Bladon               jbladon@atb.com 
Health Wellness & Transportation Chair: Don O’Dwyer    dpodwyer@hotmail.com 
Large Grants Chair: Myrna Dube-Thompson              myrnadube-thompson@shaw.ca 
Small Grants Chair: Mark Ambrose            markambrose@shaw.ca 
Social Committee Chair: Keith Davis       daviscomm@shaw.ca 
Stay In School Golf Tournament: Ted Stack      ehtedstack@gmail.com 
Stay In School Scholarship Program Chair: Bill Sumner bsumner@shaw.ca 
Programs and Tours Chair: Jim Fitzowich             jfitzowi@telusplanet.net 
World Community Service Chair: Jamie Moorhouse    jamie@talkinglightmedia.com 

The Bulletin of The Rotary Club of Calgary South 
Contact Information 

Weekly Meetings & Bulletin Requirements 
 
If you are asked or request to speak at a weekly meeting please note the following: 
 
 Advise President Ron that you wish to make an announcement on Monday before the meeting by email 
 
 Provide a digital copy of your notes to the Bulletin Editor and/or Kathyann Reginato in advance of the meet-

ing. If you can’t then immediately after the meeting 
 
 At a minimum please give the Editor your hand written notes after you speak 
 

This is for Speakers, Intro Speakers, Thankers and anyone making announcements at the Podium. 
  
We cannot guarantee that your announcement can be made if you don’t provide this information. 

 
Thank you for your assistance with this. It is very difficult for the Bulletin Editors to take so many notes at a 
busy and loud meeting so let’s help them out  
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